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Attachment 18 – Limited Enrollment Change Status

[DATE]

[IPA Contact Name] or [Provider Name]

[IPA NAME]

[Address]

[CITY, STATE ZIP]

RE: 
[PCP NAME] – Enrollment Status Change

Dear [IPA Contact Name/Provider Name]:

This letter is to acknowledge the offices request dated [DATE] requesting that [PCP NAME] status be changed from [CURRENT STATUS] member enrollment to “Limited” member enrollment. 
Limited meaning PCP does not receive new Member enrollment through auto-assignment.  PCP will receive minimum enrollment only through Member requests, HCO enrollment, or family link or PCP receives reinstated Members.  This change will become effective [EFFECTIVE DATE].
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Provider Call Center at 909-890-2054 or email ProviderUpdates@iehp.org. 
Sincerely,

PNS Name
Provider Network Specialist II
cc:
PCP


IPA

            [FIRST NAME LAST NAME], Chief Operating Officer, IEHP 
[FIRST NAME LAST NAME], Director of Provider Relations, IEHP
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